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A Fraternal Organization 

On Sunday, July 11th at 1:00 p.m., the 2011-12 Lincoln Elks 

Ritual team competed in the Elks National Ritual contest with 

mixed results. The team’s score was disappointing while the 

individual results were outstanding. 

First off, the team finished 7th out of 15 teams that competed in 

the West Division. A very respectable score of 95.98 (out of a 

possible 100) was just not good enough, nor was it up to our 

Ritual team’s standard. Our Western Division was won by 

Reno, Nevada Lodge #597 with a score of 97.04. Carlsbad, 

NM. Lodge #1558 scored 96.93 to finish 2nd in the West and 

then Carlsbad went on to win the overall Championship in a 

four team finals that consisted of teams from Michigan, New 

Jersey, New Mexico and Nevada. It takes a score of 97 to 

insure a place in the finals, it seems, and current ER Doug 

Rienks promised the group at our dinner Saturday night (July 

14) that the goal of the upcoming team was to make the final 

four next year. 

Now, the good news! Your Lodge had 3 All American         

winners! That means they scored highest of any officer that 

competed in their chair or position. The LARRY’S did it – Larry 

Bratt was All American Inner Guard and Larry Schwindt was 

All American Esquire. In addition, Larry Bratt was the highest 

scoring of any officer, regardless of chair. He was presented 

with the William King award – an achievement of high        

distinction. Our 3rd All American was Mike Jurado, the       

Candidate. Although his score is not counted in the final team 

score, that does not diminish the award in any way. A        

candidate is very important to a team and Mike is the best one 

around. Congratulations to all 3 of our All Americans and   

congratulations to the team for another very successful year. 

None of this would be possible without the generous financial 

support of our individual members, the PER Association and 

the Nebraska Elks Association. Thank-You to everyone, from 

Lincoln Lodge #80’s coaches and team members! We truly 

Lived, Laughed, Loved and Left A Legacy in Austin, Texas. 

Our Ritual Team and All Americans! 
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Ladies and gentleman, I do not think I am understating the obvious 

when I say it is now the dog days of summer. The forecast is for 

highs above 100 degrees for the next 5 days and no rain is in 

sight. I think we all need to pray for some rain to help the crops, I 

don’t believe they can withstand this heat much longer without a 

break from Mother Nature. 

I and the other officers just recently got back from another trip to 

Grand Lodge. I think everyone should be proud in how we        

represented Lincoln Lodge in Ritual as well as other Grand Lodge 

activities. The Ritual team placed seventh in the western division 

but was represented well with three All Americans for highest 

score at their office. Mike Jurado was All American Candidate, 

Larry Schwindt was All American Esquire, and Larry Bratt was All 

American Inner Guard and won the William King award for highest 

scoring officer. If you get a chance please congratulate them on 

the reward for all their hard work. It is a great honor to be named 

All American. Of course none of this could have happened without 

the help of our coaches. Rich Todd and Steve Wirth did a fantastic 

job in getting us ready for the competition. Words cannot express 

the gratitude the team has for their hard work, thank you. 

I would be remiss if I did not congratulate Amy Jacobsen for being 

installed as the East District Deputy for Nebraska.  Amy will do a 

great job while she juggles her busy work and family schedule. 

Thank you to Amy for continuing her leadership role within the 

Elks. We are a better organization because of you. 

I would like to invite everyone to come out to the future dinners as 

well. The house committee has worked hard at providing a variety 

of dinners and the lodge needs your support at these functions. 

We will be having an upcoming Fish Fry, Tailgate Dinner and   

Oktoberfest to name a few. Come out and enjoy yourselves it will 

be great to see you. 

Finally, we will be having several articles written about the roles of 

different committees within the Lodge. I invite you to find a      

committee that interests you and call the chairperson to volunteer 

your services. I cannot think of a single committee that could not 

use a little help. 

I hope everyone can stay cool and healthy through this heat wave 

and I look forward to seeing you at an upcoming dinner or      

meeting.  

Remember Live, Love, Laugh, Leave a Legacy!  

Exalted Ruler 

Lodge No. 80 

2012-2013 

 

Doug Rienks 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 

2012-2013 

Thomas S. Brazier 
Message from the GER   

Grand Lodge Newsletter, August 

2012 

 

“Special days in June to honor 

flag and father” 

As Venita and I begin this wonderful journey around our coun-

try to meet the Members and spouses of our great Order, I 

want to thank all of you from the bottom of my heart for the 

confidence you’ve shown in us by electing me your Grand Ex-

alted Ruler. I can’t express how honored and humble I feel by 

you entrusting me with this incredible opportunity to represent 

you. 

 

The Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks is the foremost 

fraternal organization in the United States. And, as such, we all 

bear an immense responsibility to continue to carry out our 

obligation as Members in the Order and to do everything in our 

power to see that our national and state programs are robust 

and dynamic. 

 

As you reach out to new Members, to our veterans, to our chil-

dren and to each other, I would ask that you keep my motto, 

“Elks – A Beacon of Hope,” as a guiding principle in all you do. 

We have all experienced the gratitude of a veteran when we 

simply say “Thank you for your service,” or perhaps just share 

a little of our time with them. 

 

We have experienced the joy in students’ faces when they 

realize that a scholarship from the Elks now puts college within 

their reach. We may have even experienced the joy of hearing 

the laughter of a physically or mentally challenged child as 

they take their first step, say their first words or go to summer 

camp for the first time.  

 

Elks truly are “Beacons of Hope” in our country. Look for ways 

to let your light shine in your Lodge and in your community. 

 

My goal for the Elks National Foundation will remain at $4.50 

per Member. As the “Great Heart of Elkdom,” the ENF extends 

its benefit to every state and touches every program. I ask that 

you all work diligently in your Lodges to meet and even exceed 

this goal for the coming year. Investing in the ENF is money 

well spent. Remember, "Elks Care - Elks Share!" 

 

Again, thank you for your trust. We will work hard to justify it. 

Venita and I look forward to spending time with you, getting to 

know you all and experiencing, firsthand, the scope and 

breadth of the amazing work of our 

great Order.  
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Brotherly Love is, of course, the motto of this station and I 

would like to take this opportunity to ask that as a Lodge 

we work harder to show our Brotherly Love. There are 

many ways that each of us can accomplish this. Some of 

them are volunteering to help with one of 

the activities that our Lodge provides to our                

community. Volunteer to help with the soccer shoot, hoop 

shoot, help prepare or clean up after a monthly dinner, 

attend our monthly dinners, attend meetings or special 

programs (ie. Scholarship Night, Flag Day or Scouting 

programs). None of these take a great deal of time and it 

will not only help our Lodge, but will offer you a chance 

to achieve a sense of giving and pride in showing your 

Brotherly Love. 

If you feel that you don't have the time to volunteer, you 

can help by giving a donation to the Elks National     

Foundation. The ENF donation goal set by our 

Grand Exalted Ruler is again $4.50 per member this 

year. We are currently about $1.50 per member short of 

this goal. There are several grants that we can apply for 

to obtain monies from ENF to fund activities once we 

have reached this goal. These are based on a first come 

first served basis, so the sooner we reach this goal, the 

sooner we can apply and receive monies to fund our   

a c t i v i t i e s  l i k e  t h e  T h e s a u r u s e s 

and Dictionary program for elementary students, Boo at 

the Zoo, Hoop and Soccer Shoot, Midget Football as well 

as the Scholarship Night.. 

Please help support our Lodge through some of the 

above mentioned activities and events. If you have   ques-

tions in regards to any of these activities you can call the 

Lodge office, or feel free to e-mail me 

at larrycop317@yahoo.com and I will attempt to answer 

your questions or direct you to who can assist.  

-Larry Bratt, Lecturing Knight 

Knight’s Tales 

… Rumor has it that Amy Jacobsen has landed a new         

prosecuting attorney position for Douglas County and is looking 

at moving to Omaha … no worries, as she has pledged her  un-

dying devotion to Lodge 80, and will remain a member here … 

Amy will need someone to step up and chair “Boo at the Zoo” 

please call her and help with this, she will remain on the      com-

mittee and help, but will not have time available to set it all up … 

Americanism Theme this year is “What does the Pledge of Alle-

giance mean to me?”, looking forward to seeing the essays on 

that one ... Elks Midget Football will soon start, practice starts 

August 1, first game August 26, 2nd & South street fields. Photo 

shoot August 13th, put on your red jacket and come on out, repre-

sent the Elks. For more info, talk to Scott Schrage … We need to 

get to our level for ENF pronto, we are 75% there, so write your 

check and get it to the office or call Larry Bratt, he will come pick 

it up and Thank You for it … Rich Todd gave praises for our Rit-

ual Team and their efforts at State, we had three All Americans 

from our Team … E.R. Rienks read      highlights from the Na-

tional Convention, including resolutions voted in, and some 

changes made to Ritual. Those changes are optional, and will be 

voted on by each individual Lodge … Wes Durst presented the 

Lodge a nice check for proceeds from the pancake feed fund 

raiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc., and challenged us, that if 

each member would come to the pancake feed, it would double 

the amount the Lodge receives and then some … E.R.Rienks 

graciously volunteered to be the third    person on the “Pickle 

Utilization of Funds Officer” committee, the other two being Imre 

Bonyhady and Denis Applebee. Please take a moment to thank 

these three for all they do for the Lodge ... Our audit is nearly 

complete, and will hopefully be turned in by the time you read this 

newsletter … There is a new grant available this year, the 

“Beacon Grant”, for $1000, for an ongoing Elks sponsored and 

staffed charity event, to raise our community profile. Ostensibly to 

be used to advertise in the  local media to heighten public aware-

ness of who we are and what we do … Community Crops, one of 

the charities we   sponsor, has a booth at the Farmer’s Market in 

the Trade    Center on Sundays 10-2 pm, please come buy pro-

duce from them, this way we help on both ends ... We received 

many nice Thank You letters from scholarship recipients … It was 

voted to add Channel 24 to the Lodge’s Cablevision line-up, this 

will  allow us to watch the Big Ten network at the Lodge … We 

have a new State Veteran’s Committee Chair, Rod Nelson, and 

Vi Berst got a call from him, thanking Vi and Sam for the work 

they do for our Vets on behalf of our Lodge … Jeff Sneller gra-

ciously volunteered to take over the Hide Program, please con-

tact Jeff if you’d like to help in gathering and salting deer hides 

this fall … You can now invite people to become new members 

on-line, it is a very easy process and works well. See Denis 

Applebee for more information ...  

...The Quickies... 

Midget Football 

Elks Midget Football is ready to start. The first 
practice on August 2nd we are looking at 150 
or more young men out on football field getting 
prepared for the first game on August 26th. 
The Coaches and the players are looking    
forward to another good year and are ready to 
get started. More information to come later.  
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Your Committees and You! A look at what your Lodge does... 

The Scouting Committee Chair oversees two subcommittees, the Boy 
Scout Committee, and the Girl Scout Committee. Each of those has a 
chair, and as many committee members as wish to participate. The   
current Scouting Committee Chair is Randy King. 
 
The primary focus of this committee is to interact with the local Boy 
Scouts organization, and the local Girl Scouts organization, primarily 
honoring their achievements to the rank of Eagle Scout for Boy Scouting, 
and the receiving of the Bronze, Silver, and Gold Awards for the Girl 
Scouts. 
 
The Girl Scout Committee consists primarily to honor Girl Scouts who 
receive the Bronze, Gold, and Silver Awards in Girl Scouting. This is  
recognized yearly, at a celebration normally held in the State Capitol 
Rotunda, followed by a reception at the nearby First Christian Church. 
The Committee is responsible for coordinating the awarding of           
certificates and American Flags to each Girl Scout awardee 013635, with 
a representative from the Girl Scouts local council. The time commitment 
for members of this committee is very small, usually less than 10 hours a 
year. Currently the Chair of the Girl Scout Committee is P.E. R. Stephen 
Wirth. To participate in this Committee, contact P.E.R. Stephen Wirth. 
 
The Boy Scout Committee consists of the Chair, currently Randy King, 
and as many committee members as wish to participate. This            
committee’s main objective is to honor an Eagle Scout at his Court of 
Honor, by attending and presenting a certificate, an American Flag, and 
reading a short speech at the ceremony. We average 30 +/- ceremonies 
a year. Each ceremony takes about 2 hours, and is usually on a Sunday 
afternoon, with the occasional Saturday or sometimes a weekday      
evening ceremony. Occasionally there will be more than one Scout    
receiving their Eagle Award at a given ceremony.  
 
The Scouting Committee also teaches three Merit Badges that are     
required for the rank of Eagle Scout; Citizenship in the Community,    
Citizenship in the Nation, and Citizenship in the World. Each of these 
Merit Badges are taught in a 2-3 hour class, usually held on a Sunday 
afternoon at the Lodge. Time commitment for this ranges from 3-4 hours 
per session. You can volunteer for one, two, or all three. Good speaking 
and or teaching background is helpful but not necessary. Also, having a 
passport, some world traveling, speaking a second language, knowledge 
of our Constitution, our Nation’s History, being a Veteran, understanding 
foreign currency all are helpful in teaching these Citizenship classes. The 
Scouting handbook for these Merit Badges is very comprehensive and 
helpful, a review of this booklet prior to the class is most helpful.  
 
The Scouting Committee is also occasionally called upon to provide 
Scouts for ceremonies such as Flag Day, provide opportunities for an 
Eagle Service Project, or provide service hours for First Class and above 
Scouts. Elks who are also registered as Committee Members with a local 
Boy Scout Troop are of great benefit, especially if they are Merit Badge 
Counselors for the Citizenship Merit Badges. The Citizenship Classes 
can be taught once or twice a year as volunteer time permits. Contact 
Randy King if you wish to participate with this Committee.  

Over the next few months, the EOG will have information on all the various committees and opportunities to volunteer. Please consider    
helping us make Lincoln Lodge #80 a success. After the first of the year, we will be inviting everyone interested in becoming more involved 
to come out to a meeting to launch all the new committees for the 2013 to 2014 Lodge year. Each month read about the opportunities to 
help and decide which one would fit you best. You can call the committee chair at that time to discuss it or wait for the organizational meet-
ing. Everyone has a reason for being an Elk. You wanted to be a part of something great and help improve your community. Come make us 
great! I look forward to seeing you!  Amy Jacobsen, P.E.R.  

The Deer Hide Program has a Chair (currently Jeff Sneller) and as 
many members as wish to participate. 

The objective is to collect, prepare, and store deer hides until after 
deer season, then gather and transport the hides to a central    
collection point of the State Committee Chair’s choosing (currently 
Ansley, NE). The hides are then further transported to a tannery, 
where they are turned into leather. They are then shipped to a 
glove factory, and the remnants are turned into leather craft kits, 
both of which are distributed to our wheel chair bound Veteran’s via 
o u r  V e t e r a n s  C o m m i t t e e s  i n  l o c a l  L o d g e s . 
 
Duties include soliciting deer hides from hunters, salting and storing 
the hides, and loading/transporting the hides to the collection point. 
 
Posters soliciting hides are made and posted at various            
locations, including vendors for Deer permits, meat lockers,     
sporting goods stores, supermarket posting boards, gas station 
posting boards, local restaurant posting boards where they serve 
hunters breakfast, etc. News releases can be prepared and given 
to local newspapers, radio stations, and TV stations, asking for 
donations of hides. Using a drop-off bin beside the Lodge has 
proven to be a very effective means of gathering hides. Hunters 
who have a large number of hides often request a committee  
member retrieve them, it helps if you have a pickup or small trailer. 
 
Committee members should expect to donate between 2-20 hours 
of time, working with the Chair to help transport, prepare and salt 
hides, to pick up quantities of hides from hunters, to prepare     
posters and PSA’s, etc. The hides must be collected from the bin 
within 48 hrs, removed from plastic bags, prepared and salted to 
prevent spoilage. Badly damaged hides should be discarded.   
Contact Committee Chair Jeff Sneller or Committee member Randy 
King for more information. 

Hide Program 

Teen of the Year 

Scouting Committee 

Each year we honor a boy and girl “Teen of the 
Year” from each of the participating local middle 
schools. They are awarded a cash prize and      cer-
tificate for their outstanding community          in-
volvement and school work. Each spring we have 
three Sunday afternoon award ceremonies lasting 
about two hours each. We need help with things as 
simple as picking up refreshments for the event, 
helping serve refreshments and greeting the teens 
and their families. This is a great event to attend 
and makes each of us proud to be an Elk for      en-
couraging good citizenship with our youth. Call PER 
Amy Jacobsen for more details 402-699-2201.  



The Jolly Corker Pub is open for lunch 

starting at 11:30 Mon-Sat, 12:30 Wed. 

 

Chef Salad specials on Wednesdays! Come in 

and enjoy good food and good company! 

Our Members... Committee Reports 
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Exalted Ruler……………….. 

Leading Knight…………….. 

Loyal Knight………………... 

Lecturing Knight…………... 

Esquire………………………. 

Inner Guard…………………. 

Tiler…………………………... 

Secretary……………………. 

Treasurer……………………. 

Chaplain…………………….. 

Organist……………………... 

Trustee 1 Year……………… 

Trustee 2 Year……………… 

Trustee 3 Year……………... 

Trustee 4 Year……………… 

Trustee 5 Year……………… 

Doug Rienks 

Sonny Lane PER 

Larry Schwindt  

Larry Bratt 

Gerald Miles 

Robert Sindlar 

Sam Carter 

Denis Applebee 

Imre Bonyhady 

Jeff Sneller 

Wauneta Peterson 

Randy King 

Kim Wiseman 

Scott Schrage 

Amy Jacobsen PER 

Daryll Thavenet 

2012-2013  

Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 

Sickness & Distress: 

Carrie Fiedler ill with staph infection 

 

Deaths: 

Otis “Bill” Cave, passed July 8  

Members for Consideration: 

Laurie K. Art Montag by Nancy Halstead 

Members for Reinstatement: 

none 

 

Members Initiated in June: 

none 

July’s EOG Hidden  Membership Number:  

009613 - Lyle Paul, hidden in the Girl Scout Awards 

pictures 

Americanism - Sonny Lane - ER Reinks reported that the motto for 

this year is “What Does the Pledge of Allegiance Mean to Me?” 

Boy Scouts - Randy King - 5 flags handed out at 5 ceremonies. 

Drug Awareness - Amy Jacobsen - Orders have been placed for 

materials for Boo at the Zoo. Amy Jacobsen is looking for someone 

to lead the event. 

Girl Scouts - Stephen Wirth - No report  

Hide Program - Randy King - Jeff Sneller has volunteered to take 

over the Hide Program 

Hoop Shoot - Doug Rienks - No report 

House Committee - House Committee / Trustees: voted to add  

Channel 24 to our cable line up for Big Ten sports broadcasts. Set 

dates for upcoming dinners for the rest of the year, watch your Elk O 

Gram. Please be at these dinners, they help fund the operation of 

your lodge! 

Hunter’s Safety - Randy King - No report 

Membership - Sonny Lane - ER Reinks reviewed the Grand Lodge 

website for “Inviting a Friend to Join”. 

Midget Football - Scott Schrage - Practice starts 8/1, first game 

8/26, photo shoot 8/13, contact Scott for more info. 

Retention - Denis Applebee - 278 members, 1 Candidate. 44    

remain unpaid. 

Scholarship - Dave Kirby - Thank You’s for scholarships read by 

ER Reinks, Wes Durst. 

Soccer Shoot - Doug Rienks - September 8th is the day, need lots 

of volunteers, call Doug for more info. 

Social Community Welfare - Doug Rienks - No report 

Veterans Committee - Vi Berst - Vi Berst visited with the new State 

Chair Rod Nelson  

Attendance Drawing: 16 in attendance, Jeff 

Sneller’s name was drawn and was the winner of 

$16.00. He donated it to the Ritual Committee 

Membership Drawing: $601.50. John Boosalis’s 

name was drawn, but was not present to win that pot, 

so it carries over to next month. It pays to come to 

meetings! 



Page 6 Volume 124,  Issue 5  

Accident: Randy King, Mgr. 

Americanism: Sonny Lane PER, Coord. 

Antlers: Stephen Wirth PER, Coord. 

Auditing: Duane Vanderbeek, Chpers. 

Benevolence: Charles Meisinger PER/PDD/PSP, Chpers. 

Community Activities: Stephen Wirth PER, Chpers. 

Drug Awareness: Amy Jacobsen PER, Coord. 

ENF: Larry Bratt, Chpers. 

Eagle Scouts: Randy King, Chpers. 

Flag Day: VACANT 

Gold Award: Stephen Wirth PER, Chpers. 

Gov. Relations: Richard Todd PER/PDD, Coord. 

Hide Program: Jeff Sneller, Chpers. 

Hoop Shoot: Doug Rienks, Coord. 

Hunters Safety: Randy King, Chpers. 

Indoctrination: Larry Bratt, Coord. 

Investigation: Larry Bratt, Coord. 

Retention: Denis Applebee, Mgr. 

Lodge Activities: Richard Todd PER/PDD, Coord. 

Membership: Sonny Lane PER, Chpers. 

Midget Football: Scott Schrage, Coord. 

Public Relations: Stephen Wirth PER, Coord. 

PER Association: VACANT 

Ritual: Stephen Wirth PER, Chpers. 

Scholarship: Wes Durst, Chpers. 

Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks, Coord. 

Veterans: Vilis Berst, Mgr. 

Visitation: Sam Carter, Mgr. 

Youth Activities: David Kirby PER, Mgr. 

A Note From Your Trustees... 

Those who helped assemble, fold, label, and deliver 

the Elk O Gram to bulk mail this month were: Larry 

Schwindt, Larry Bratt, Bob Sindlar, Nancy Halstead, 

Doug Reinks, Randy and Kyle King. 

Please join us August 21st to assemble the Elk O 

Gram for September. Remember, many hands 

make light work...  

A reminder that the only Lodge Meeting this month 

will be August 15th.  

 

Second notices were sent out July 12th. We still 

have 42 unpaid members. Help support your Lodge 

and mail in your dues today.  

 

Stop by our Lodge for lunch. Open Monday through 

Saturday.  

Please let me know if you have any thoughts or           

suggestions to help our lodge grow. You can reach 

me at lodge80secy@yahoo.com or 402-540-4115. 

Denis Applebee- 2012-2013 Lodge Secretary 

Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: August 16 

(Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after 

last meeting of the month) 

Articles can be sent to Maureen and Kevin Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be 

seen at www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by webmaster Larry Klein 

Secretary’s Corner 

2012-2013 Committees 

The Lodge will be adding the Big Ten Channel to 

their T.V. programs and these are the upcoming 

dinner dates. August 18th, Sept. 28th, Oct. 6th 

or 13th (date is not yet decided) Nov. 3rd and 

Nov.11 will be a lunch on veterans day and all 

veterans will eat free and Dec. 8th. Please mark 

these dates on your calendar and we hope to 

see you there.  
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Happy August Birthdays! 
01 - Ronnie L. Bouwens 

       Gary Buckmaster 

       Ivan Gearhart 

02 - Ward F. Hoppe 

03 - Melvin E. Tucker 

       John D. Vermaas 

       Gary L. Weber 

07 - Nancy J. Halstead 

08 - Joseph Silverman  

11 - Larry D. Schenkel 

       Ronald Urban 

12 - Dan D. Megrue 

       Phillip R. Stettinger 

13 - John F. Aman 

       Jerry L. Wilson 

16 - Arthur C. Berthold 

       Fred W. Gustin 

17 - Marvin W. Logan 

18 - Arthur R. Bossard 

20 - Virgil Wieting 

       Robert A. Wittstruck 

21 - Paul L. Mussack 

       Sally Smalley 

23 - Stephen F. Wirth  

24 - Deborah L. Burns 

26 - Abby Clark 

30 - Robert G. Reinhardt 

31 - Daryll L. Thavenet 

Boy Scout troop 7 honored four Eagle Scouts on Sunday, July 8th at Faith 

Lutheran church. The boys honored were Timothy Minor, Tyler Nelsen, 

Spencer Harmon, and Benjamin Wolf. P.E.R. Amy Jacobsen was on hand 

to present the boys with American Flags flown over our Nation's capitol.  

Eagle Ceremony for Cameron Johnson, Troop 64 in Hickman, 
was held on July 8 at the Hickman Presbyterian Church. Cam-
eron created a concrete slab and sidewalk for the Firth Assisted 
Living Home in Firth, for the wheelchair bound residents to be 
able to gather outside and move about.  An American Flag, 
flown over the nations Capitol was presented, along with a cer-
tificate from Elks Lodge #80, honoring Cameron’s accomplish-
ment.  

 

 

 

 

 

Soft and Hard shell 

Taco Bar 

Spanish Rice 

Corn Salsa 

Mixed Fruit Salad 

Come and enjoy your local 

Elk’s talent, everyone is 

welcome! Have a talent? 

Come and show it off! 
Sponsored by your Elk O Gram staff    



August 2012 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 

VFW 

10 11 

12 13 14 

Burger Nite 

5:30pm 

15 

Lodge Meeting 

7pm 

16 

American 

Legion 

17 18 

Tacos ‘n Talent 

Nite 6:30pm 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 

Burger Nite 

5:30pm 

29 30 31   

NON-PROFIT 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 

Lincoln, NE 

PERMIT No. 10 

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

Lincoln Elk’s Lodge No. 80 

5910 South 58th Street, Lincoln, NE 68516 

Lodge Hours: Mon - Sat 10:30 -Close (Closed Sundays) 

Lunch: 11:30 - 1:30pm (Weds: 12:30 - 1:30) 

402.421.6363   www.elks80.org 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.50. As of 07/08/12: $2.68  

Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how 

you can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now 

support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 


